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Jim Roth, Director and Chair of Phillips Murrah’s Clean Energy
Practice Group, presented at the Solar Summit for the Oklahoma
Chapter  of  the  Sierra  Club  on  Saturday  at  Oklahoma  State
University-Oklahoma City’s Student Center.

“Jim Roth’s former role as a Corporation Commissioner and his
current  work  on  cases  involving  the  Oklahoma  Corporation
Commission, along with his intelligence and his consummate
people-skills, make him a perfect fit for helping to educate
Oklahomans  about  the  truth  regarding  solar  energy,”  said
Johnson Bridgwater, Director of the Oklahoma Chapter of Sierra
Club.

The summit is a non-partisan, public event aimed at developing
discussion to help move Oklahoma from its current position at
the bottom of solar-producing states to fulfill its projected
capacity  of  becoming  6th  in  the  nation  in  solar  energy
production, Bridgwater said.

“The summit was a great opportunity for Oklahomans to learn
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about our state’s native solar potential, the ability for
citizens to take advantage of this free fuel source and what
the energy future looks like,” Roth said.

Learn more about the Oklahoma Chapter of Sierra Club here.

http://www.sierraclub.org/oklahoma

